
From: support@nextdoor.com
Subject: Re: Case # 08942074: Your Nextdoor Account

Date: February 28, 2022 at 4:36 PM
To: lynl_14227@yahoo.com

Hi Lyn, 

Thanks for contacting us. 

The example shown in the last email was posted in the general newsfeed. The second example is
what it looks like when it is posted in a group. 

This evening, several Kansas Republican State Senators voted with liberal Laura Kelly to support her
redistricting veto.
Lyn Levine Feb 7, 2022 7:00 PM
We need YOU to reach out to these Senators TONIGHT and ask them to change their vote. Click
their email address below for an automatic email, which you can send as-is or edit.

We cannot have Kansas Republicans voting to support Laura Kelly's agenda.

Senator Alicia Straub – Senate District 33
Email: alicia.straub@senate.ks.gov
Phone: 785-296-7682

Senator Mark Steffen – Senate District 34
Email: mark.steffen@senate.ks.gov
Phone: 785-296-6981

Senator Dennis Pyle – Senate District 1
Email: dennis.pyle@senate.ks.gov
Phone: 785-296-7379
Shared with W 142nd St + 68 nearby neighborhoods ·

This evening, several Kansas Republican State Senators voted with liberal Laura Kelly to support her
redistricting veto.
Lyn Levine Feb 7, 2022 7:01 PM
We need YOU to reach out to these Senators TONIGHT and ask them to change their vote. Click
their email address below for an automatic email, which you can send as-is or edit.

We cannot have Kansas Republicans voting to support Laura Kelly's agenda.

Senator Alicia Straub – Senate District 33
Email: alicia.straub@senate.ks.gov
Phone: 785-296-7682

Senator Mark Steffen – Senate District 34
Email: mark.steffen@senate.ks.gov
Phone: 785-296-6981

Senator Dennis Pyle – Senate District 1
Email: dennis.pyle@senate.ks.gov
Phone: 785-296-7379
Shared with the Conservative Voices private group

In regards to your other concerns, I've investigated and found that you have an email going with

mailto:alicia.straub@senate.ks.gov
mailto:mark.steffen@senate.ks.gov
mailto:dennis.pyle@senate.ks.gov
mailto:alicia.straub@senate.ks.gov
mailto:mark.steffen@senate.ks.gov
mailto:dennis.pyle@senate.ks.gov


In regards to your other concerns, I've investigated and found that you have an email going with
Bryan and they are on the support team that will assist with that issue. 

Please let me know if I can further assist. 

Best,

Shannon
Nextdoor

How did I do?
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